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Dear Parent/sCarers,  

 
As you may be aware, members of the NEU teaching union are planning strike action next week. The 

strike action takes place on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March. As school staff are 

represented by 4 different unions, not all classes will be affected by these strikes days. There is still 

hope that the strikes may be avoided if Government and the NEU reach an agreement. However to 

give parents and carers enough time to make plans, I am sharing with you which classes will be 

affected if they go ahead. These two days are the last of the currently announced strike dates. 

Wednesday 15th March 

 Reception class will be closed for the day 

 Yr5 class will be closed for the day 

All other classes across school and nursery will be open. 

Thursday 16th March 

 Reception class will be closed for the day 

 Yr1 class will be closed for the day 

 Yr5 class will be closed for the day 

All other classes across school and nursery will be open. 

Parents Evening 

You may have noticed that we have changed one of our parents’ evenings this term to avoid the 

strike days which is why one of the evenings is on a Monday rather than the usual Wednesday. 

Yr5 Civic Hall Dance Performance 

A letter is going out today about the Yr5 dance performance. This was initially planned for next 

Thursday but has been rescheduled to next Tuesday. We think we have avoided any clashes with 

Yr5 parents’ evenings but if not, then please let us know. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr. K Manning 
Headteacher 


